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To: Manchester City Council 

Licensing Unit 
Town Hall Extension 

To: Mr Kola Femi Ogunrinu 

    
16th May 2022 
 
Dear Sir, 
  
Please accept this letter as formal notification that Greater Manchester Police wish to 
object, under Section 104(2) of the Licensing Act 2003, to the TEMPORARY EVENT 

NOTICE detailed below, as we are satisfied that granting the application under these 
circumstances would undermine the Prevention of Crime and Disorder and the 
Prevention of Public Nuisance Objectives. 
 

PREMISES NAME:   

ADDRESS: 

120 Moston Lane 
Manchester 
 

DATE OF EVENT: 28/05/22 

TIME OF EVENT: 1400 – 2230 hours 

 

 

The application seeks to allow the  applicant to use the building and adjacent land to 
hold an event for 100 persons with alcohol being sold throughout and music being 
played outside through a speaker. 
 
 
The premises are in a densely residential area and the outdoor area which is 
attached to the premises is overlooked by numerous residential properties which are 
only a few metres away. Therefore it is highly likely that these residents will have to 
listen to the music being played over the speaker along with the voices of 100 
customers for 8 ½ hours and GMP believes that this is unfair to those residents. 
 
 
Holding the event on this land is almost certainly going to cause issues to the nearby 
residents which are wholly unacceptable. 
 
 
Therefore Greater Manchester Police ask that this application is refused. 
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Signed:………PC 17659 Isherwood…………………. (rank/pin/name) 
 
 
Date/Time 16/05/22…………0900 hrs 

 


